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My parents are dairy farmers in Oregon. We all live in Tillamook and all these new 

regulations are suffocating farmers and making it impossible to do their jobs well. We 

should support our dairy farmers and LISTEN to them about how this could 

negatively affect operations. This is bill is unnecessary and would restrict water users 

ability to adapt to new conditions. Make bills that are farmer friendly. We have to stop 

making it HARDER for those businesses in agriculture before it’s too late and it’s 

darn near impossible to operate. Have you heard “don’t bite the hand that feeds you”.  


